
 
A Service of Thanksgiving and Remembrance 

at All Souls tide 
Sunday 31st October 2021 at 4.00pm in Church 
A service to remember and give thanks for loved 

ones who have died.  There will be an opportunity 
to light candles in their memory and their names 

will be read out. 
Please email stnicholasashchurch@hotmail.com 
with the names of anyone you would like read out 

at the service. 
 

All are welcome to attend. 
In order to continue to protect one another against Covid-19 

we would like to request that those attending wear a face 
covering on entry and exit to the church and during the 

singing of hymns. 
 

see www.stnicholasashchurch.org.uk 
 
 

Ribbons to Remember 2021 
 

In addition to the service in Church, we would like 
to invite you to add a ribbon to the memory tree 

which will be in the church grounds from 
Friday 29 October to Monday 1 November. 

You may if you wish to write the name of your loved 
one on your ribbon. 
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